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10 spells to say goodbye overweight



 



Introduction


Now you will be able to fight against this cursed fat.

In our relentless fight against obesity, you have a major ally:
white magic.



Indeed, it is effective in removing unwanted fatty deposits from
our body. Its effectiveness is due to the fact that it skillfully
appeals to the assistance of all the invisible energies of the
Universe, Energies which can be divine, supernatural, astral,
animal, vegetable, mineral, material, elementary, psychic,
etc.
















Spell to lose
weight


Achieve the desired weight!





Brackets

- 1 green candle

- 1 sheet of green (or white) paper, 21 cm x 29.70 cm

- 1 blue (or black) ballpoint pen

- 3 petals of a tulip

- 9 grains of long rice (or wheat)

- 9 cloves

- 1 coin (see Comment 3)

- 1 pinch of thyme leaves

- 1 green (or white) envelope

- Postage stamps



Ritual



● On a Wednesday or Saturday evening, preferably during a Rising
Moon (see Commentary 5), light the candle. Turn off all other
lights in the room. Using the ballpoint pen, write on the sheet of
paper this incantation: "O my good Guardian Angel (see Commentary
6), I conjure you to bring me the maximum of luck in all my
endeavors, and to help me reach the desired weight because I have
suffered from my excess pounds for too long already".



● Concentrate on the flame of the candle for a few minutes, then
recite the incantation 5 times, slowly and aloud.



● Then place the tulip petals, the grains of rice and the cloves in
the center of the sheet of paper.



● Present the coin to the flame of the candle and recite the
previous incantation another 5 times. Then place the coin on the
other ingredients in the center of the sheet of paper, and sprinkle
with thyme.



● Fold the paper so that all the ingredients are well trapped; use
glue if necessary. Put everything in the envelope.



● Write on the envelope your name, first names, postal address, and
postage it sufficiently. Mail the envelope within 24 hours. As for
the candle, let it burn until completely consumed.



● When you receive your envelope by return mail, do not open it
but, for seven consecutive days, carry it on your person or in your
purse during the day and keep it under your pillow at night. On the
eighth day, open the envelope, retrieve your coin, and toss the
rest of the contents of the envelope to the four winds.



Comments



1. The strength of this ritual is essentially proportional to the
strength of your belief in it.



2. This ritual is particularly effective in helping to achieve the
weight you consider desirable and ideal.



3. The value and size of the coin does not matter. But it would be
ideal if you could have a coin from your year of birth.



4. Wednesday is the day dedicated to Mercury, and Saturday is the
day dedicated to Saturn. These two gods are favorable to luck,
among other things.



5. The Rising Moon is the 14 or 15 day period from the New Moon to
the Full Moon. To know these periods, consult an ephemeris calendar
(postal calendar or office diary, for example). The Rising Moon
symbolizes or promotes the fulfillment of wishes.



6. It would be more effective to invoke your own guardian angel by
name, for example: "O Mahasiah, my good Guardian Angel, I conjure
thee..."



7. If you are a believer, you can pray now for a few minutes; the
simplest words will be the best. You can also indulge in a brief
meditation.



8. It would be beneficial to keep the coin on you for 4 weeks,
after which you can dispose of it as you see fit.
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